
October 12, 1967 

Rabbi Robert Gordis 

Temple Beth El 

445 B. 135 Street 

Far Rockaway, N. Y- 11694 

Dear Rabbi Gordis: 

Many thanks for sending me your latest volume, 

and its personal inscription. 

I shall be writing to Mr. Greenblatt, thanking 

him for his thoughtfulness in arranging for 

the book to be sent to me. 

Meanwhile, let me take this opportunity to 

wish you and your family a year of health and 

happiness, and continued creativity. 

Sincerely yours, 

RABBI NORMA LAMM 

RNL/fz 


